

Christ the King Lutheran Church and School The Lutheran Church – Missouri Synod 3701 S. Lake Park Ave.

Chicago IL. 60653 Ph: 773-536-1984 Fax: 773-536-2387

CTK@ctkluthchicago.comcastbiz.net www.christthekingchicago.com

"A Better Place to Be" Pastor: Rev. John W. Brazeal

Tuesday, May 01, 2018

Dianna Bonfield **Lutheran Church Charities** 333 West Lake Street Addison IL 60101

## Dear Dianna:

This letter is regarding Zayd Kenny, the student that Lutheran Church Charities has recently provided with some much-needed financial support. DCFS now has temporary custody of Zayd for the next six months. The caseworker has made sure that that he has seen a doctor and a dentist. He is also receiving counseling after visiting with the psychiatrist.

Zayd is currently with his 83-year-old great grandmother. In six months, she will be able to adopt him, but will be in need of support. His tuition is paid for the rest of the school year. Her main concern is how she will be able to keep him here at Christ the King. She loves the school, as does Zayd. He has also expressed a desire to be baptized.

Some of his needs at this time are; a tablet so that he is able to do schoolwork such as IXL and other assignments at home; clothes for the summer; haircuts and on occasion, food for lunch. Once the new school year starts in late summer, he will need clothes and shoes.

The great grandmother had to go out of town for two weeks so DCFS approved his teacher at Christ the King to care for him. The rest of the staff is making sure that he has enough food. Two gift cards were given to his teacher for extra groceries.

The staff at Christ the King is committed to helping Zayd and we greatly appreciate the support that Lutheran Church Charities and friends have so generously provided.

Yours in His service

Rev. John W. Brazeal, Christ the King Lutheran Church and School

A Better Place to Be: Making Tomorrow's Difference Today!